PC
Photo Consent Form

I

We really value using photos and video of students, to be able to showcase the excellent work that
students do in school; their gifts and talents; and the ways in which they ‘live life to the full’.

We like to display students work and photos in and around school, in our newsletter to parents and
on our website.

In order to comply with the new data protection regulations (GDPR) as of 25™" May 2018, we would
like your consent to take photographs or video of your child, and use them in the ways described
below.

Name of student:

Mentor Group:

Yes / No

I am happy for photos/video of my child to be used on the school website

| am happy for photos of my child to be used in school literature

I am happy for photos of my child to be used in internal displays

| am happy for photos of my child to be used in the local news media

If you change your mind at any time, please let us know by emailing info@tbowa.org, completing and
resubmitting this form via the website, or contacting the reception either in person or by telephone
(01202 512697)

Name of parent /
guardian / carer:
Signature of parent
/ guardian / carer:

Date:

For Office Use Only

SIMS updated:

(staff name) Date:
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